MIDWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE

425 VOLKER BOULEVARD

KANSAS CITYIO, MISSOURI

April 17, 1961

Dr. James Gaume, Chief Bio-Technology The Martin Company Littleton, Colorado

Dear Dr. Gaume:

Thank you for your letter of April 10 concerning your visit to Kansas City on April 27.

I am glad to know that you will visit our Institute if your schedule permits. Mr. Allan Pittaway, in my Division, will be in charge of your schedule for the American Rocket Society presentation, and I will check with him for an appropriate time for your visit with us consonant with your desires for returning to Denver.

Best personal regards.

Very truly yours,

Chemistry Division

BWB: bas

cc: Mr. Herbert Wolff